July 31, 1979

Mr. Ben Stringer, CSP Chairman
Manufacturers' Association

of Delaware Valley
Jalley Forge Corporate Center
Norristown, Pennsylvanfa 19403

Dear Mr. Stringer:

On Mr. Denton's behalf, I am pleased to accept your recent invitation to
appear as a speaker at the Pennsylvania Governor's 1979 Occupational Safety
& Health Conference for the "Current Safety Ideas” session scheduled for
September 6 at 8:30 A.M. I have noted the materifal you wish covered as
well as the 30 minute question-and-answer period immediately following the
presentation and look forward to meeting with you in September.

Sincerely,

Richard H. Yollmer, Director
Three Mile Island 2 Support
Office of Muclear Reactor Regulation
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